
From: Renee Liebert [mailto:renee@joyfulearthgardening.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2015 8:28 AM 
To: Drew, Tim 
Subject: Ashland Conservation Commission 
 
Hi Tim, 
 
It is my understanding through Nic Coates of the NHACC that you are handling the PSNH d/b/a 
Eversource Shoreland (File Nos. 2015-02859 and 2015-02828) and Wetland (File No. 2015- ?) 
applications. The Ashland Conservation Commission would like to request the 40 days to review the 
applications.  We also support the NHACC's request for more time than the typical 40 days to review the 
applications.  
 
Thank you for your time. Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Renee Liebert, Chair 
Ashland Conservation Commission 
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